
 
 
 

 

 

May 12, 2020  
                     
 

To all First Nations University of Canada Faculty, Staff & Students, 
 

Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, the Saskatchewan post-secondary sector, 

in consultation with public health and Saskatchewan’s Chief Medical Health 

Officer, has worked together to safeguard our students and staff. With the 

extenuating circumstances of COVID-19 and the release of the Re-Open 

Saskatchewan Plan on April 23, 2020, the decision to continue with the remote 

learning distance delivery method will continue for Fall 2020 term. 

We remain committed to fulfilling FNUniv's mission "to preserve, protect and 

interpret the history, language, culture and artistic heritage of First Nations" as 

we develop plans for delivery of programs and courses in the Fall 2020 term.  

The First Nations University of Canada will remain focused on providing a safe 

learning environment for students, faculty and staff. The planning we do in the 

coming weeks will take into account these uncertain times, as new developments 

may require modifications to the approach we take.  

The First Nations University of Canada will continue to communicate any 

changes to our plans as the situation evolves.  

Please visit http://fnuniv.ca/COVID-19_Update for updated information.    
 
We ask for your continued cooperation, collaboration and patience as we 
continue to navigate through these uncertain times. 
 
mîkwêc  kinanāskomitin 
 
 
Senior Management and Administration 
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